
TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: Chuck Denney, Parks and Recreation Director 

DATE: February 16, 2023 

SUBJECT: Certificate of Appropriateness – Brewery Park at Tumwater Falls 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Staff recommends approval of the Certificate of Appropriateness to install a gazebo at the 
Brewery Park at Tumwater Falls.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
The Olympia Tumwater Foundation is applying for a Certificate of Appropriateness to 
install a gazebo at the Brewery Park at Tumwater Falls.  The gazebo will contain and 
protect interpretive signage and a donation kiosk for the foundation.  The gazebo will be a 
wooden structure with a cedar shake roof. 
 
The interpretive signage will improve public education on the history of the park, historic 
district, and the brewery.  The donation kiosk will provide a safe and manageable way for 
the foundation to accept and track monetary contributions and prevent theft. John 
Freedman, Executive Director, will be attending the meeting to discuss the project.  

 

 
3) Alternatives: 
 

 Approve the Certificate of Appropriateness 

 Approve the Certificate of Appropriateness with changes 

 Do not approve 
 

 
4) Attachments: 

 
A. Certificate of Appropriateness - Brewery Park at Tumwater Falls 


